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 SHARPTOWN REGULAR MEETING 

MINUTES 

March 17, 2025 

 

President Schneider called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. In attendance were Commissioners 

Henry, Carroll, Bennett, and Bradley. Also present were, Clerk/Treasurer Schneider, Secretary 

Manes, and Nancy Springer. 

 

The Pledge of Allegiance was performed.  

 

Commissioner Bradley made a motion to approve the minutes from the previous meeting which 

was seconded by Commissioner Carroll. All agreed, so carried. 

 

Commissioner Henry made a motion to pay the bills as stated on pages 4 and 5, which was 

seconded by Commissioner Bennett. All agreed, so carried. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 
 

Circuit Rider Mangini’s email did not report any new information. 

 

President Schneider reported that he received a template from Davis, Bowen, & Friedel 

regarding the “request for qualifications” and what information is required to be submitted as it 

relates to the Town upgrading the sewer plant. President Schneider is still working on it and will 

have it for the next meeting. 

 

Commissioner Carroll attended Councilman Winn’s Town Hall Meeting and reported that the 

citizens would prefer that West Metro Core park not go forward, but instead the money used to 

help upgrade the current parks in the area. 

 

President Schneider received two (2) quotes from waste companies in the area regarding 

dumpsters for the Town Clean Up Day. Commissioner Bennett made a motion to go with Shore 

Waste for two (2) 30 yard dumpsters for the April 26th clean-up day, with a second from 

Commissioner Carroll. All agreed, so carried. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

President Schneider reported that there was an inspection done at the Water Plant by MDE and 

everything passed. 

 

President Schneider stated that the Town has various equipment to sell that is no longer being 

used. 

 

Commissioner Carroll stated that indoor soccer is over and T-Ball/Softball is beginning this 

Saturday, March 22nd. 
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Ms. Nancy Springer stated that the next Historical meeting will be on Monday, April 8th and that 

the turnout has been good. Committees have been set and things are going well. 

 

Commissioner Bennett reported that the historical highway marker for Sharptown has been 

ordered and will not be in until sometime in the Fall. 

 

Commissioner Bradley made a motion to adjourn the meeting, which was seconded by 

Commissioner Carroll. All agreed, so carried. 

 

President Schneider adjourned the meeting at 8:02 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Katie Manes 

Commission Secretary  

 

 


